
 
 
 
 
June 20, 2005 
 
 
 
Ms. Cheryl Walker 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 215 
Salem, Oregon  97310-1380 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walker: 
 
Re: ARB 151(1) between Oregon Tel LLC and Verizon Northwest Inc. 
 
Verizon Northwest Inc. respectfully requests to withdraw the submission of ARB 151(1), 
amendment 1 to the agreement between Oregon Tel LLC and Verizon Northwest Inc.  
Verizon has been working with Staff on revised language, but finds it necessary to 
withdraw because a revised document with appropriate signatures could not be obtained 
within the PUC’s time period to review and issue a final Order.  Verizon will submit the 
amendment when the necessary revisions are obtained. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at 503/645-7909. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Renee Willer 
Sr. Staff Consultant – Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 
 
c: Celeste Hari – Oregon Public Utility Commission 


